Village of Disley
R.R.1
Lumsden, SK
S0G 3C0

July 14, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:
RE: Energy East Pipeline Project

Please be advised that the Village of Disley is in support of the Energy East Pipeline Project
moving forward. The following resolution was passed at the July 13, 2015 council meeting in
support of the Energy East project:

KEITH: That the Council of the Village of Disley agree that a letter of support for the Energy East
Pipeline Project be written, indicating that the municipality indeed wants to see this

project proceed and be completed.
CARRIED

Please feel free to distribute copies of this document in support of the Energy East Project.

Yours truly,
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Rhonda Woelk
Administrator
306-731-3355
villageofdisley@gmail.com
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